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Merry Christmas! I pray you all have a blessed holiday season. As GKC members 
we all know our dogs are treasures, and these treasures enhance the Christmas 
season. 
I will be spending this week at the AKC National Championship Dog Show in 
Ocala, Florida. This is a true celebration of Dogs.  Attendees get to see the best of 
the best in conformation, obedience, agility, dock diving, and more. This is also an 
opportunity for the public to get up close and personal with practically every AKC 
breed. The Meet the Breeds allows attendees to meet each breed and learn about 
their function and characteristics. You will be amazed by the creative nature of 
each breed booth. I will take some photos to share in the January newsletter. 
I am looking forward to seeing all of you on December 20th at our Christmas 
Party. Jeanette Stribling has coordinated another outstanding event. 
Have a Happy and Healthy New Year! 
 
Ken 
 

 A Message from our President 

 

Members’ Brags  

 

Ken Walker 

Jan Keith 

 

My little Shih Tzu, “Little Rebel Rouser”, got a third place in Preferred Novice and 

his qualifying score at the Obedience Club of Ashville, NC. This gives Rebel his 

title in Preferred Novice. Rebel got this title in less than four months. I am very 

proud of him. 

 

Margaret & Ken Norkett 

 

Ken Norkett finished the championship on his Whippet Kemar's Dream A Little 

Dream of Me by going WB for a 3pt major in Winston-Salem. 

 

Kemar's Black Orchid (Smooth Coat Chihuahua) was WD/BOW for a 3 point 

major in Winston-Salem. He is bred by and owned by Margaret & Ken Norkett 

Merry Christmas everyone! 
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Wishing all GKC Members a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Ken Spiegel 
Newsletter Editor 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Phoenix Center, 130 Industrial Drive. (Off Laurens road near 
Haywood Road) Meetings start at 7:30PM. 
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Gloria Askins, askgja@gmail.com 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and 
its Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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The next meeting of the GKC is on January 17, 2017 

Ken Walker - President  

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net 
 

Blake Roulette– 1st Vice 

President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Bob Vandiver – 2nd Vice 

President  

rlvandiver@charter.net 
 

Dawn Demauex – 

Correspondence Secretary 

ddemauex@bannisterwyatt.com 
 

Gloria Askins– Recording 

Secretary  

askgja@gmail.com 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward 
  

 
Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukah, and Happy New Year. Hope to see everyone at 
the Christmas Party.  

Becky Ward, Sunshine Committee 

 

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please contact Becky at (864) 
288-6206 or email at wardbk50@yahoo.com. Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a 
world of difference for a friend in need. 
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